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With a clear international and interdisciplinary approach, the International Journal of 
Software Engineering, Technology and Applications seek to foster discussion on both the 
formulation and implementation of software engineering, technology, management and 
applications. The journal aims to offer the reader a wealth of valuable material on 
theories and practices based on software engineering community and their practices. 

International Journal of Software Engineering, Technology and Applications 
(IJSETA) is a peer reviewed journal devoted to the publication of recent and significant 
research in the field of software engineering and their real practices. IJSETA considers 
both theoretical development and application related papers. Articles in the first issue of 
IJSETA are selected after several rounds of meticulous review process. 

On behalf of all the editorial board members, I would like to thank all researchers in 
the field of software engineering community who accepted our invitation to submit their 
scholarly work for the inaugural issue of IJSETA. I am thankful to all the editors and the 
reviewers who supported the journal with their valuable suggestions. I express my sincere 
thanks to the Inderscience Publishers who provided me the opportunity to edit an 
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